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I strongly support expanding Senate Bill 181 to include ending the use of primates in 

breeding and research. All of us must commit ourselves to caring for the animals 

remaining on our planet as we enter into this terrible time of increasing global 

warming, climate change, and the resulting endangerment of so many species. We 

must not allow outright cruelty against another species, particularly one with such 

obvious awareness and understanding.  


